
The Steering Committee (SC) was called to order by Commissioner Golemon at 7:04 pm on
Commissioner Michael Harris opened the meeting in prayer and minutes from theAug 4, 2024

previous meeting were adopted on a motion by Harris and seconded by Yocham.

Commissioner called the roll and there was a quorum present including Jason Osuna, Michael
Harris and Steven Yocham (Amy Perry was not present).

There was a discussion on the new sports plans. A motion was made to adopt the plans by
Yocham and seconded by Harris. The motion passed unanimously.

There was a brief discussion of the annual meeting video and the fact that it was still not
available online due to the vendor’s inability to provide the video files. Commissioner Golemon
has sent a hard drive to the vendor and hope to have the hard drive back by mid August.

There was a discussion of the upcoming sports budget for 2024-25. Commissioner Golemon
informed the committee that he has asked to assist the committee membersWayne Alldredge
with a final compensation for the commissioner. The budget was passed unanimously on a
motion from Yocham and a second by Osuna.

There was discussion of adding Esports and Steve Yocham indicated that he has secured a
venue for the event in San Antonio. Commissioner Golemon will now open registration and
pending 8 teams TAIAO will move forward with offering the sport.

Short discussion of the PL and the fact that the registration process was moving along smoothly
with the registration of 36 volleyball organizations and 44 football organizations (boh all time
highs).

The closing prayer was by Commissioner Goleman and the SC unanimously adopted the
motion by Osuna to adjourn the meeting and seconded by Harris

The SC stood adjourned as of 7:38 pm
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